
Thursday, May 9,  2019 

Faculty Section 
 

Group C has duty this week. 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Attention students, if you need volunteer hours, the 
Baldwin Park Woman’s Club needs volunteers for 
Saturday. See Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the Career Center. 

Yearbooks are here!  

Reminder—You must pay your balance in ASB by 
tomorrow Friday 5/10 or your book will be put on the 
wait list. Yearbook distribution to come soon. 

Are you a female student in the junior year? 

LAunchPad is geared toward high-achieving female high 
school juniors interested in engineering and computing, 
who will be seniors in 2019-20 and plan to apply for 
college in the Fall of 2019.  LAunchPad is a free program 
hosted by the Cal State LA College of Engineering, 
Computer Science, and Technology. LAunchPad will 
admit 30 current female eleventh grade students to 
participate in a two-week, intensive engineering and 
computing academy. The deadline to submit application is 
May 16. You will need a letter of recommendation and a 
transcript. Please see Mrs. Sandra Anaya in the Career 
Center for questions.  

Seniors, the sign-up sheet for the voice recordings is 
located in your English class.  This is the recording that 
will be played while your family and friends are waiting in 
the stadium.  Remember to fill out the form and read the 
instructions.  You do not pay to have your recording made, 
you do not need a certain GPA or be in a certain 
class.  There isn’t a maximum number of seniors allowed, 
all seniors can do this but you do have to sign up for 
it.  We are only offering this service on 2 days (May 21st 
and 23rd) so sign up in your English classes.  You can talk 
to Ms. Daniels if you have any further questions.  Thank 
you! 


